Good Monday Morning Deer Park! It's week 8 and the final week of additional work. Next
week will be a time to complete any missing assignments and there are many ways to get help
if you are unsure of what to do. The first and best way is to reach out directly to your teacher.
They can set up a video chat called zoom with you and your child to help walk you through
step-by-step on how complete the most important assignments. We also have amazing tech
support that can assist with finding out what your child is missing still. You can also call Ms.
Witowski at 727-835-6438 or Ms. Malave at 727-835-8407 to guide you. It’s not too late and
we want everyone to have a successful 4™ quarter and we finish up the 19/20 school year.
Next week is our device drop off and personal item pick up. We set up specific dates and times
to allow all 500 families to come through the loop in a timely manner. Tuesday the 26™ all
families without devices can come to the school to get your child’s personal things. Your
teacher sent scheduled times and it is posted to our website as well as our Facebook page.
Wednesday the 27" is 5*" graders only as we invite you to decorate your “grad-mobile” as you
come through loop to parade your 5" grader while picking up items and dropping off borrowed
devices. 5™ graders can come anytime from 9 to 11 am. Lastly, on Thursday May 28" if your
child borrowed a school device then you would come through the car loop from 9 to 11 to drop
off the device as well as the charger. Coyote families coming please bring your child’s bus
harness as well as we will need to return them back to transportation for you. We are still
hopeful Yearbooks will arrive, but we are being told that there is a national delay on yearbooks
for all levels due to Covid 19. Stay tuned for updates or a future arrangement will be made in
order to have Yearbooks picked up. 5™ graders we hope you enjoyed your promotion yard
signs delivered this week and | want to thank the teachers that made this possible. Have a
great 8" week in distance learning and remember finish strong!



